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What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: New emergency shelter 

Comments: 
As a member of Rise Dance Company located out of second act studios I have serious concern with the new 
emergency shelter being located across the street. We have a number of young children using this facility on a daily 
basis. Given that the emergency shelter is not supposed to be located near a school this facility that houses a 
significant number of children should be considered as the same. This would greatly impact the safety of these 
children as they come and go from the facility. This emergency shelter should not be located directly across from a 
dance studio. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




